
 

 
 

 

 
August 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

In following the recommendations of the Dennis Yarmouth Regional School District, we 

have implemented a plan to distribute Potassium Iodide (KI) to our students in the event 

of a nuclear emergency.  This comes as a result of the towns in Barnstable County 

formally accepting the stockpiling of KI tablets.  

 

Enclosed please find an information sheet and consent form.  You will receive a new 

consent form at the start of each school year. 

 

Please call your physician for more information. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Annie Agurkis 

School Nurse 

 


